
June 30, 2011

Professor Hang-Chin Lai
Department of Applied Mathematics
Chung Yuan Christian University
Chung-Li, 320, Taiwan

Dear Professor Lai:

The domestic meeting, RIMS Workshop “Nonlinear Analysis and Con-
vex Analysis,” of the Research Institute for Mathematical Sciences (RIMS),
(RIMS2011-NACA, in short) will be held at Kyoto University, Japan on Au-
gust 29(Mon)–31 (Wed), 2011.

On behalf of the conference organizing members, I would like to invite
you to this workshop as one of invited speakers. With respect to financial
supports, we offer you some funds from Niigata University to cover your local
expenses including hotel accommodations. We believe that your contribution
to this workshop would be of very importance. Please access the following
web-page:

http://m.sc.niigata-u.ac.jp/~rims2011/e index.html

I am looking forward to seeing you in Kyoto.

Very sincerely yours,

Tamaki Tanaka
Department of Mathematics
Faculty of Science
Niigata University
Niigata 950–2181, Japan
Tel: (+81)-25-262-7415
Fax: (+81)-25-262-6120
E-mail: prtana@gs.niigata-u.ac.jp

encl: Poster of RIMS2011

P.S., My family is fine thank you. How are you?


